Jennifer Brock

From: David McCracken <david@carolinaair.com>
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 2:50 PM

To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: pendergraft 100 Dauphine Street

Please remove Carolina Air Heating and Cooling, Inc NC License # 23549 as the listed plumber on job 100 Dauphine
Street permit # 15-50035810.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter

David McCracken

Division Manager

Carolina Air, Inc

3700 Hwy 15-501 S Carthage NC 28327
Office: 910-947-7707

Mobile: 910-986-9888



